
 Happy Saint Patrick’s day to all of our readers!  On Monday we found 

ourselves using our handprints to make our own shamrocks and then we used 

our hands to mix blue and yellow together.  Did you know that blue and yellow 

mixed together make green?  Tuesday was St. Patrick’s day.  We celebrated 

by reading a book all about leprechauns.  That sneaky leprechaun even visited 

our classroom.  He turned our classroom into a mess when we got back from 

PE.  The tissues were even scattered across our classroom floor!  On Wednes-

day the afternoon class visited the nursing home to show off our singing skills.  

Ms. Wiepen was very impressed with how well the students followed directions 

and sang.  You could even hear us way in the last row!  We also had a student 

from Chadron observing in our afternoon class.  Everyone had a great time 

showing her how we run things in preschool.  Our exploration of St. Patrick’s 

Day continued when we completed a rainbow science experiment.  We put a 

drop of food coloring in separate cups to imitate the rainbow.  Then we 

dumped some baking soda over it and then added vinegar and watched our 

rainbows explode!!  This was by far one of the most fun and interesting exper-

iments we have completed!   

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes and 

Reminders  

*March 16-23—

Book fair in the 

library 

*May 7th—

Preschool-5th con-

cert and musical 

 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

Zoo 

 

Letters: Zz 

    

Thank You!Thank You!Thank You!Thank You! 

I would like to thank all of the parents that attended 

conferences.  It may not seem important in preschool but 

I appreciate everyone taking the time to meet with me 

and discuss your child.  I always enjoy showing parents 

what their child has learned and how they have im-

proved!  None of the progress in development that your 

child makes could be possible without your tremendous 


